Department of the Built Environment
Philip Everett, BSc, CEng, MICE
Direclor of the Built Environmeni

Telephone 020 7332 1151
Email iain.simmons
@cilyofiondon.gov.uk

Date 23 March 2012

Dear Sir / Madam,

Parking in Mitre Street

The City of London is currently reviewing parking in Mitre Street. The review is in response to
noise complaints received from local resident(s) on the night-time economy (such as late-ni ght

pubs, bars and restaurants),

It is proposed to convert the single yellow line at Mitre Street to double yellow lines to help
address this issue. This means:

¢ Night-time economy visitors must park elsewhere.
e Equally, residents and their visitors will not be able to park here at any time,
* However, loading / unloading is still permitted at any time.

We would appreciate if you can let us know of your thoughts by completing the questionnaire
overleaf and returning it in the attached pre-paid envelope by 15 April 2012,

If there is sufficient support for the proposal, it will be implemented later this year,

Thank you for your time.

Yours faithfully

; [« PO [CP

Iain Simmons
Assistant Director (City Transportation)
Department of the Built Environment

City of London PO Box 270, Guildhall, London EC2F 2EJ
Swilchboard 020 7606 3030
www.cityoflondon.gov.uk



Please tick the appropriate answer
1. Are you a resident / business?
O Resident
O Business
O Both
2. Have you been affected by noise from the night-time economy?
O At least once a week (often)
O A couple of times a month (sometimes)
O Less frequently

O Never

3. Will removing parking at Mitre Street by converting the single yellow line to double yellow
lines help address this issue?

O Yes
O No

4. Do you support the proposal to remove parking at Mitre Street by converting the single yellow
line to double yellow lines?

O Yes
O No

5. Do you have any other comments on the proposal or any other parking & loading issues in the
immediate area you wish to highlight?

Please return this questionnaire in the pre-paid envelope by 15 April 2012.

The City of London complies with the Data Protection Act 1998 in managing personal information. All contact details and responses to the
consultation will be used for the purposes of this consultation and will feed into the processes required to undertake any changes in your
area. Your personal information will not be passed to any third party for markeling purposes, Comments provided in response to the
consultation may, however, be published or disclosed, for example in public Committee Reports presented to elected Members when
considering the proposals or in response to requests for information from the public. However comments will normally not be attributed to
individuals and personal contact details will be kept confidential. Your responses may be retained for up to four years in accordance with
relevant retention requirements and policies. If you have any queries about how your personal information is managed by us, please wrile
1o Data Prolection Officer, Department of the Built Environment, City of London. PO Box 270, Guildhall, London EC2P 2EJ.



